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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 15, 2024  
    

CONGRESS STREET SEWER MAINLINE REPAIR 
 

LAFAYETTE, LA – Lafayette Utilities System (LUS) will begin repairs to the sewer mainline at the intersection 
of West Congress Street and Lafayette Street. The project is set to start on Monday, August 19, 2024, and 
will take approximately 10 calendar days to complete – with expected working hours from 6:30 a.m. to 5:30 
p.m. Westbound traffic will be rerouted to the turning lane as a single lane. Lafayette Street and Madison 
Street will be closed from Oliver Street to West Congress Street. The eastbound lane will remain a single 
lane for eastbound traffic. 
 
To avoid potential traffic delays, motorists who frequent the affected area are advised to use an alternate 
route or to incorporate additional time into their schedules. In addition, motorists are urged to be mindful 
of worker safety when traveling through this area. 
 
Mission Statement: As a publicly owned utilities system, we provide high-quality, competitively priced 
services that exceed our customers’ expectations, and contribute to the Consolidated Government to 
support other community needs. 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Micah Inglis, Lafayette Utilities System Spokesperson 
337-291-8930 office | minglis@lus.org  
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